
From: Katrina Murphy [mailto:katrina@kmir.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 18 October 2017 7:31 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Matter Number: AM2016/31 - 

Notice of Listing [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I respectfully write to bring to your attention what may be an inadvertent oversight or ambiguity in 
the wording of items (d) and (e) of the Directions issued yesterday, 17 December 2017.  
 
It appears that the words “and evidence” should be deleted from items (d) and (e) of the Directions. 
Evidence is to be heard at the Hearing for both Awards as per items (a), (b) and (c).  Vice President 
Catanzariti referred to a final right of response to the submissions in response, at Conference on 13 
October 2017.  If it is intended to add this final step in the Directions for both Awards,  it could be 
scheduled for two weeks after the final date of 13 April 2018, being 4pm Friday 27 April 2018.   
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  
 
Regards, 
Katrina Murphy 
Managing Director 
Katrina Murphy Industrial Relations Pty Ltd 
Tel. (07) 3266 3186 Fx: (07) 3266 1596 
0419 325 954 
PO Box 786, Nundah QLD 4012 
www.kmir.com.au 
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